
Christmas 2006

Just a short letter to let you know that we are well.

Our year was a year like most years. It included a trip

to Utah to visit Sally’s daughter, a trip to PA to visit

Mark’s parents (his mom is 94 and his dad is almost

90). Sally’s two other kids live here in San Diego so

we see them pretty often. Her mom, Bette, is still

doing well in independent living at a senior

residence. During the summer, Sally spent two

weeks in a Spanish immersion program in Mexico.

She is going to continue her language use by

volunteer- teaching English as a Second Language to

parents of school children.  In September, we

attended a reunion of the ghost town of Dawson,

New Mexico where some of Mark’s Italian ancestors

lived.

You can read a whole lot more about these trips at

our web site http://www.silogic.com .

We wish you a very Merry Christmas!

Mark and Sally DiVecchio


